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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on March 12, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. in the Emergency
Operations Center. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil
Atkinson, Secretary and Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.
Minutes of the February 4, 2025 meeting were unanimously approved as presented.

The Election Officials List for 2025 elections was discussed. Sherry Johnson moved that the list
be approved as presented. Sybil Atkinson seconded the motion and the motion was unanimously
approved.

Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar, reported on several items:

Early Voting starts May 2™ for the June 17, 2025 Primaries
Training for the Chiefs and Assistant Chiefs will be held Thursday, June 5, 2025, 5:00 p.m.
Canvass for the Primary will be June 18, 2025 at 9:00 a.m., and will conclude with a meeting on
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary



